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PEARESWOOD PRIMARY
 NEWSLETTER

Dear Families, 
Incredible Achievements and Celebrations

Year 1 and Year 4 Testing Success
Our Year 1 and Year 4 children have excelled in their testing this week, and we couldn't be prouder of their achievements

and effort. Well done to them all!

PTA Cake Sale Thank You
A big thank you to our school community for all the cake donations for the PTA cake sale. Your contributions help fund

resources and events for our children.

Euros 24 Opening Ceremony Celebration
We had lots of fun today celebrating the upcoming opening ceremony of Euros 24. Thank you to all parents and carers

who supported this fun event.

Elsie's 5th Birthday Celebration
Next week, we will celebrate Elsie's 5th birthday. As part of the celebrations, we invite all children to come to school in

their party wear. Elsie will be delighted to see everyone dressed up!

Visitors for Digital Sharing 
Next Friday, we will host visitors from Bourne Trust. They will be here to see our children's amazing learning through our

Universal Design for Learning approach and the use of iPads to enhance education. This is another example of the
outstanding achievements of our children and staff.

Upcoming PTA Event: The Big Bounce
Remember, next Saturday is the PTA event, The Big Bounce. You can still purchase your tickets for this exciting community

event. Don’t miss out on the fun!
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team 
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@peareswood

Peareswood Primary

Our Big Bounce day - Saturday
22nd June 2024

Tickets- £10

Don’t miss out on a day full of
fun with inflatable’s, stalls,

refreshments and many more.

We look forward to seeing you
all there!

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCEELSIE

Nursery AM- 87%
Poplar-89.2%
Bay-93.3%
Box- 90.7%
Ash-96.6%
Palm-92%
Holly- 95.2%
Eucalyptus- 89.3%

Nursery PM- 75%
Lime-98.6%
H/Chestnut- 95.3%
Bamboo- 96.7%
Cypress- 99.3%
Acacia- 96.8%
Myrtle- 98.5%
Willow - 96.6%

Current Attendance-94.6% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.
Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

17th 18th 19th 20th 21st

Eucalyptus
Swimming

Willow Swimming

Year 1 Early
Morning Phonics 

Year 1 Early
Morning Phonics 

Year 1 Early
Morning Phonics 

Reception early
morning phonics

Reception early
morning phonics

Elsie’s 5th
Birthday- Non
uniform day

This free guide
explores

friendships
between

children and
young people,
offering advice
on how to help
them nurture

healthy
relationships

with one
another.

EBSA session at
Bexleyheath

Library 1-2:30pm
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Nursery AM/PM Airinpreet/Hridaan

Lime Cody

Poplar Thomas

H/Chestnut Josiah

Bay Naomi

Bamboo Miracle

Box Nathan

Cypress Micah

Ash Inger

Acacia Viyan

Palm Amelia R

Holly Hannah

Myrtle Taiwo

Willow Mia Q

Eucalyptus Amelia G

SCHOOL VALUES
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The new focus value this term are Kindness and Respect.

SafeRespectful

Ready

We are...

Well done to the winning
house of Blackman for
gaining the most points

on Sports Day! 
Everyone who

participated showed
great teamwork and

collaboration during the
different activities and
had an amazing time.
Thank you to all of the
parents for coming to

watch and for joining in
in the race at the end! 

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your

well deserved
Hot Chocolate!

EYFS- Reception used some great collaboration this week in their PE lessons, working together as a
small team to encourage each other in their throwing task.

KS1- Year 1 have used collaboration in their History lesson this week when creating their own pirate
crew! They worked in groups to create a ship name and decide what role each person would play
aboard the ship based on their skills.

KS2- Year 5 used collaboration during their DT lesson when researching a chef from Brazil. They
researched with a partnering, discussing new facts learnt and shared their findings more widely with
their peers.



Launch Day for the Euros!
It was amazing to see our whole school dressed up
in colours/football kits of the teams they support!


